
2024
Q4 NEWSLETTER

GET IN TOUCH:    +27 21 670 1400 www.dewildtsolar.co.za @DeWildtCommunity

DE WILDT
SOLAR

BOREHOLE HANDED OVER TO LOCAL FARMERS!

INTERNSHIP 
PROGRAMME SUCCESS!

We are committed to addressing the skills 

gap within our beneficiary communities 

by implementing impactful initiatives such 

as our Internship Programme. Launched 

in 2023, the programme aims to transfer 

knowledge and expertise from seasoned 

professionals to young individuals, ultimately 

benefiting the wider community.

One of the programme’s key objectives is 

to facilitate employment opportunities for 

interns. This goal was met when Gomolemo 

Mogale, who was part of the 2023 intake, 

secured permanent employment with 

another independent power producer. 

Gomolemo began her new role in November 

2024, marking a significant milestone in her 

career journey.

We wish Gomolemo all the success in her 

new role. 

We are proud to have handed over a wind-powered borehole with accessories to the 

Bakgatla Ba Mmakau livestock farmers, addressing the pressing challenge of water 

scarcity in the Madibeng Local Municipality.

This borehole will provide a reliable water supply for approximately 300 cattle, easing 

the burden on local farmers. In addition to delivering this essential resource, the project 

created four temporary jobs during its implementation.

“We are truly grateful to De 

Wildt Solar for addressing 

our long-standing water 

challenges. Access to water 

for our cattle has been a 

significant issue, and we 

deeply appreciate the support 

and work that has been done 

to help us,” said Mr. Bokaba, 

Chairperson of the farmers.
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